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Message from the Principal 

We have a had a great first week with the return of our in person learners.  It is so nice to hear the 

voices of children in the hallways and around campus.   We are currently working on the final 4th 

quarter classroom placements and will be sending notifications to families that requested a change by 

March 31st.  For those that are staying in Flex for the 4th quarter,  we will be sending out information 

next week regarding the pickup for curriculum materials.  Our March Madness Amplify Reading 

Challenge is going strong.  Our students are working hard to collect minutes for their reading work.  We 

will announce the Week 3 progress next Monday to all the classes.  We are excited to work with our 

Cerritos leaders both in person and online and to finish out this last quarter Cerritos Strong. 

 

 

  

   

 

"Thank you again to our amazing 

community for their donations to the 

Go Speedy Go! donation drive that 

helped fund our new tables for our 

outdoor learning spaces.  We have 

been able to have all classes on 

campus eating lunch outside and 

enjoying a sunshine break."    

  

-Mrs. Gingell 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Upcoming Events 



March 23: Take out Tuesday at Mod Pizza 

March 26: Early Release day at 12:30 p.m. 

March 29-April 2:  Spirit Week (more information will be in next week's newsletter!) 

April 1: Early Release day at 12:30 p.m.  

April 2:  No School 

 

 

  

 

Statewide Achievement Testing 

Statewide achievement testing runs from March 22 to May 14 in the areas of writing, reading, 

math and science. State testing is required by law and will occur in-person for all Kyrene 

students, including those enrolled in Flex Distance Learning. 

  

Students in grades 3–8 will take the AzM2 (formerly AzMERIT) to measure learning 

in writing, reading, and math. Students in grades 5 and 8 will take the AzSCI Field 

Test to measure proficiency of the newly adopted Science Standards. 

  

Safety protocols will be in place at all times during testing, and breakfast and lunch will be 

provided for students. Access to the health office will be available for scheduled medication 

administration and medical support as needed. Please contact us to make arrangements with 

the health office if your child will need medications to be administered at school during the 

testing session. 

  

Specific information regarding testing dates and times will be provided in a separate 

communication from your child's classroom teacher. 

 

 

  

   

QUICKLINKS 

- School Website 

- Facebook  

- Cerritos Brag Page 

- Breakfast/Lunch Menu  

- Calendar of Events 

- ParentVUE/StudentVUE 

- PTO Information 
 

  

 

2nd Grade STEM Activity 

View Full Calendar  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/g38q7l706mdjjw2PntDlvw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0S3aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9nUlVXb2tIR2lIYmh1MkdZNVluZi1Rfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFaYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1cmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbkwyTmxjbGNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUVZQ1hxdGU3UTBzY2xJU1NraGhjbkpwYzBCcmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgUhAVVWAhNFqxUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/t1tjwSqdIuvUF6Y83DyVUA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0TPaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9oNHViOGh2VG5FZXBPOEwzeFdlYTBRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFyYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1bVlXTmxZbTl2YXk1amIyMHZhM2x5Wlc1bFpHVnNiM05qWlhKeWFYUnZjMWNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUVZQ1hxdGU3UTBzY2xJU1NraGhjbkpwYzBCcmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgUhAVVWAhNFqxUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WxQ9ntDNOF0TYDGlT7cVfg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9oWEZrTHNMNm1tRmpSNUpMT1hHb21Rfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFoYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OVFZV2RsTHpVeU16RXhWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BUmdKZXExN3REU3h5VWhKS1NHRnljbWx6UUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgUhAVVWAhNFqxUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/58Uafuhsmr9tUhZl1IJuTQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzEzNjlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VGYTeKz4svtBdtvL3vgxpQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP4THAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvLVQ4OUZDcVdma0tTQXVGMEdBRW8wQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF--VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgUhAVVWAhNFqxUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/oxkDsnT2auCX5pxIzh_Ihg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0QvaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1rc2QtcHN2LmVkdXBvaW50LmNvbS9QWFAyX0xvZ2luLmFzcHhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/mkGhtDn0xwtPZ_R-TspRVQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0S7aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9zajRSbGUtRmhQdVdMTGZxSnNYT3BBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFhYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1alpYSnlhWFJ2YzNCMGJ5NXZjbWRYQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ2dCR0FsNnJYdTBOTEhKU0VrcElZWEp5YVhOQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKYFIQFVVgITRasVISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/26#calendar15/20200423/month
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/26#calendar15/20200423/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/daEsyGvnSXnEriLFeI9OUA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzI2I2NhbGVuZGFyMTUvMjAyMDA0MjMvbW9udGhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


This week Mrs. Byrne-Quinn's class listened to the book How To Catch A Leprechaun. Students used 

their imagination to design creative traps that could catch a leprechaun.  The following day they used 

their plans to build leprechaun traps with supplies like pipe cleaners, cups, yarn and popsicle sticks. 

The students had a great time experimenting and making revisions to their traps.  
 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

 

Take Out Tuesday at MOD Pizza 

Takeout Tuesday is on March 23, 2021, 10:30 a.m.-10:00 p.m. at MOD Pizza, 4025 E. Chandler Blvd. 

Cerritos will earn 20% from our sales ALL DAY! Take-out, delivery & pick up orders will earn funds for 

our school. Place your orders at: https://orders.modpizza.com Use Promo code: GR158675C 

Click here for event flyer. 
 

  

 

  

  

Summer Registration is Now Underway! 

A Safe Space for Summer Learning. Kyrene School District's summer programs meet your family's 

diverse needs and interests: Kids Club, After Hours, Adventure Tours, Sports Camp and Preschool. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aJtmWD4ELMXd6FhmLOp_2w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0RhaHR0cHM6Ly9vcmRlcnMubW9kcGl6emEuY29tLz9mYmNsaWQ9SXdBUjFvLWNhZDc3amxoNGt1VlVCbzJaa0g3aWg0dk1CSHpVQnI1Qng5ME0tRUYwQjMyX0o0NDFqRVdId1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYFIQFVVgITRasVISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6vlysG6ZzBBHOGOMnot_9w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0RGaHR0cHM6Ly9jZXJyaXRvc3B0by5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzLzIwMjEvMDEvTU9EUGl6emFGQkNvdmVyLnBuZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYFIQFVVgITRasVISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


Registration is available by the week with opportunities for all grade levels. For a complete list, 

including dates and locations, visit www.kyrene.org/summeroptions.*Kyrene Community Education's 

regular summer programming is separate from the 2021 free Kyrene Expanded Learning Program. 

 

  

 

March Link Crew Challenge 

This month our link crews are working on a March Madness challenge to see which classrooms can get 

the most Amplify reading minutes.  The 8 classes with the top number of minutes for the first two 

weeks are seated in the bracket. Who will win this week? Minutes are counted on Mondays for the 

previous week so keep logging your Amplify minutes!  This week, Cerritos had the highest usage in the 

entire school district.  Way to go Roadrunners! 

 

 

  

  

  

 

Cerritos Honey Baked Ham Event 

Now through March 30th, Honey Baked Ham is offering Cerritos preferred pricing & free delivery to our 

school for convenient pick up on Thurs. April 1st. Cerritos will earn 20% from every order placed on our 

dedicated website. Please see below for ordering instructions. Order now so you can spend less time in 

the kitchen and enjoy more time with family…all while supporting our school! It’s a delicious Win/Win! 

  

Orders may be placed March 15-30, 2021 

• All orders must be placed online: https://epp.honeybaked.com/2519 

• Enter code: EVRP7D 

• Payment is due at time of order. 

• Pick-up at Cerritos on Thursday, April 1st, 1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j5Kje0-AyZXM666tB83vow~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0THaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9ZUkRJMklxMWJfZVZKaFlyNzZ0dUR3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSaU5paHlQMFFqYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1cmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbkwzTjFiVzFsY205d2RHbHZibk5YQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ21CUzh2UlVZQ09YdnZ0U0VrcElZWEp5YVhOQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKYFIQFVVgITRasVISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/V2xgeoR7giF9yrT2CNdBgw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly9lcHAuaG9uZXliYWtlZC5jb20vMjUxOVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYFIQFVVgITRasVISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


  

Cerritos Honey Baked Ham E-Gift Card Fundraiser March 15 - March 30th 

E-Gift Cards can be ordered and paid for online and sent to any recipient. Order online 

  

  

  

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eVNOifu2CJJBJYCRlveYfw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0RTaHR0cHM6Ly9ob25leWJha2VkZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcuY29tL2Z1bmRyYWlzZXJzL2t5cmVuZV9kZV9sb3NfY2Vycml0b3NfcHRvL2J1eS9lY2FyZHNXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


PTO Needs you Next Year! 

PTO has 2 opening on next year’s Executive Board.  Your help is needed as current members are 

moving on as their children move onto different schools. Click here to learn more, to nominate yourself 

or another parent at Cerritos. 

• Development Coordinator: The Development Coordinator(s) manage and oversee the 
fundraising efforts of the PTO, including our main fundraiser in the Fall, Go Speedy Go. Other 
fundraising includes family dinner nights and corporate sponsorships. 

• Historian: The Historian(s) photographs school events, oversees the creation of the school 
yearbook. 

 

  

 

Messages from the PTO 

5th Grade Love Notes Deadline Extended to March 31, 2021! Love notes are available to purchase 

during the yearbook ordering process.  5th grade parents can add this for $8 which includes text and 

photos.  When ordering online, in addition to a yearbook order, click on “recognition ad” to purchase 

your “love note.” 

 

To order your Cerritos Yearbook, click here 

  

Got Pics? The Yearbook Committee needs photos of your student(s)!  Snap a quick pic of students 

dressed up for Spirit Days, enjoying Takeout Tuesdays, learning at home (please do not include 

computer screen), Get Fit with Speedy, Turkey Trot, reading at home, or any learning-based activities. 

Please email to:  historian@cerritospto.org  

  

Next PTO Meeting is Monday, April 12, 2021 at 3:00 p.m.  Planning for next school year is underway 

and your thoughts, ideas and input is needed!  Log-on to learn how you can help in the success of our 

school! Join Zoom Meeting: https://zoom.us/j/2666062320   Meeting ID: 266 606 232 

  

Coming Soon – April Restaurant Spirit Days 

• On the Border Mexican Grill, Tuesday, 4/6/21, 11:00 a.m.-10:00 p.m.5005 E. Ray Rd . Phoenix 

AZ 85044 

• Peter Piper Pizza, Tuesday, 4/20/21, 10:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. 4940 E. Ray Rd. Phoenix AZ 85044 

 

 

  

Contact Us 
 

  

Kyrene de los Cerritos 
14620 S. Desert Foothills Pkwy. 
Phoenix, AZ 85048 

School Hours: 7:30 am – 1:45 pm 

Office Hours: 7:10 am – 3:10 pm  

  
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FCsXWxcAHfLoBPkwwxBuDg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP4T3AWh0dHBzOi8vbC5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vbC5waHA_~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/HFE1kYaFP3dq8Qxy07mT9g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly9jZXJyaXRvc3B0by5vcmcvY2Vycml0b3MtMjAyMC0yMDIxLW9ubGluZS1vcmRlcnMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgUhAVVWAhNFqxUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
mailto:historian@cerritospto.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/nuStL30dOwQw2sQorypK-A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9XSG4tV1VVZjRaaFV2a1MtVFVvU2FRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSaGZjbHBQMFFlYUhSMGNITTZMeTk2YjI5dExuVnpMMm92TWpZMk5qQTJNak15TU1LZ1Z3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFnb0FTT21WbkZfRUdpYTdVaFZ5YVhwaGJHVnVaVE15TjBCNVlXaHZieTVqYjIxWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgUhAVVWAhNFqxUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


 

Phone: 480-541-2200 
Fax: 480-541-2210 
Attendance: 480-541-2201 

 

  

A+ School of ExcellenceTM 
 

 

 

   
 

 

    

 

 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YGJY02o2tqa3EAUN7ePnjg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0QsaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL2t5cmVuZWRlbG9zY2Vycml0b3NXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zNMIz_8iCdnQNzqMstnW9A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0QuaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9reXJlbmVkZWxvc2NlcnJpdG9zL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYFIQFVVgITRasVISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jav8Cofbn_JdNV0uF9aFqA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vY2hhbm5lbC9VQ1pNcmlCdjN3VkNRNDJXbWpEcU9sckFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TF8S-aq0FL5jY_1FneoJTQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiNkiQP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucGludGVyZXN0LmNvbS9reXJlbmVkZS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBSEBVVYCE0WrFSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

